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Comments: Dear Payette National Forest Staff,

 

I am writing to express my support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas Gold has shown its

commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to adopt the proposed activities

outlined in Alternative 2 during the permitting process.

 

. Alternative 2 offers viable solutions to improve the site. It creates a plan to clean up existing tailings and store

future tailings in a state-of-the-art storage facility. I trust Midas to safely reprocess and store the tailings because

their facility contains several important design factors to prevent against breaches, leaks, or excessive water

accumulation.

 

There has been more than sufficient time to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project. I encourage the U.S. Forest

Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and adopt Alternative two as the preferred alternative.


